Kathryn Peto

From: Jill Luke

Sent: Monday, February 25,2019 1:11 PM
To: Kathryn Peto

Subject: FW: Biscayne blvd

Would you put this email with the Biscayne Median file, please? Thank you — Jill Luke

From: Eileen Murphy <eileen.murphytrans@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 3:08 PM

To: Jill Luke <jluke@cityofnorthport.com>

Subject: Biscayne blvd

Jill. As a North port resident who drives on Biscayne everyday | am disappointed in the city for spending tax payers
dollars on a project that did not meet the expectations of the residents or the commission. And yet it is still unresolved,
no one has been held accountable, and it is an embarrassment to the city. | would like to know your plans to address
these concerns. Feel free to call if you have any questions.

Have a great day

Eileen Murphy
Cell: 516.380.5244
Essential Services Website: http://eileenm.acndirect.com/irect.com/

E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection with official City business
are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.



